
Bob Scott


From: Bob Scott


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 9:42 AM


To: dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov


Subject: Forecasts


People need to be careful what some people see. Several days ago, the GFS developed a hurricane just east


of the Lesser Antilles on about Day 10 and over several days took it to landfall on the east coast of the US on


Day 16 as a major storm. On the next run, it was totally gone. Any meteorologist would recognize this for


what it is. The danger is with the uninformed.


Sent from my iPhone
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